
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Thankfully the weather has been better this week. I hope you have a lovely week with your 

families. Please see below an update from this week and a few key messages: 

Attendance 
 

As of this morning, our attendance stands at an impressive 94.9%, just 0.1% away from our 
target! 

We want to take a moment to thank you for your continued support in ensuring your 
children are attending school, especially during this challenging season of bugs and 
ailments. Your efforts are making a real difference, and we truly appreciate your 
commitment to their education and well-being. 

Let’s keep this momentum going and exceed our target together! Thank you again for all 
that you do. 

 
Mental Health Matters@Hodgson 
 
We would like to remind you that the next coffee morning is on Wednesday 29th January 

2025 from 09:00-09:45. If you would like to attend or have any questions related to this, 

please contact Mrs King on a.king@hodgson.lancs.sch.uk 

Sponsor our Sports Teams 
 
Mr Webb has this week emailed a letter outlining a fantastic opportunity for anyone who 
may be interested in sponsoring our sports teams. If you are interested in this or know of 
any business who would be, please pass on the link below to them to complete and Mr 
Webb will be in touch.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/QkFQrLQT3Q 

 
Parents Evening 
 
It was lovely to see so many of you last night at the Year 7 Parents Evening. It was a busy, 
but, as a number of you said, a useful evening and we appreciate you working with us to 
support your child during their time with us.  
 
On Thursday 6th February 2025, it is Year 8 Parents Evening from 16:00-19:00. This evening 
will give you the opportunity to meet with your child’s classroom teachers to discuss their 

https://forms.office.com/e/QkFQrLQT3Q


 

 

 

 

progress in their subjects. Please make a note of this date in your diary and Miss Morton will 
send our further correspondence closer to the time.   
 
Train to be a teacher.  

If you know of anyone who wants to transform their future and the lives of young people by 

training to becoming a teacher, please share the poster from the Northwest SCITT about 

how to apply for this.  

 
Year 11 
 
Year 11 students have now completed one week of their two-week mock exams window. 
The students have behaved very well during this time, and we wish them the best of luck 
with their mock exams next week. As we say to them all the time in school, Year 11, “We 
Believe in You!”. 
 
Also, please find attached the Y11 Guided Revision for Week 10. Revision lists for all subjects 
are also available on the Y11 Guided Revision area on our website in the subject folders. 
 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs S. Khan 

Head of School 


